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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Town of Rosendale Board of Appeals will hold a public 

hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, April 14, 2014 at the Town Hall at N8472 County Road M. 

They will consider granting an application for a variance for a parcel located in the SE ¼ of the 

SW ¼ of section 29 in the Town of Rosendale. Said parcel is located along Goeden Road and is 

1.496 acres. The parcel is zoned A-1 agricultural and owned by John and Sarah (Hoch) Schaver.    

They would like to build a house which would not meet the front setback requirements of the 

Town of Rosendale Zoning Ordinance.  Interested persons are invited to attend this hearing. 

 

Publish:  Week of March 31, 2014 and April 7, 2014 in both the Ripon Commonwealth and the 

Commonwealth Express.   

 

 

Roxanne Tarnow, Clerk 

Town of Rosendale  

 

 

 


